
From: Miller, Joanne [joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2013 12:33 To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: re open matter Mr Cordell
There are some cases where the person involved in the re opening matter does not need to attend court but in all cases people 
should be informed of the date of hearing, not sure this was not done in this case, but as long as the outcome was right for you, I 
am pleased to hear that.

regards

Joanne Mifljer
East London Magistrates' Court Thames, Stratford and Waltham Forest Email joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2013 12:27 To: Miller, Joanne Subject: RE: re open matter

Dear Miller, Joanne

Thank you for the reply in this matter we were not aware the case had been listed for the 22/07/2013, But the outcome the court has made 
is correct.

Once again thank you for the update in this matter.

Mr. Simon Cordell

From: Miller, Joanne [mailto:joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 24 July 2013 11:48 To: 'lorraine32@bl ueyonder.co.uk'
Subject: re open matter

Dear Mr Cordell,
Thank you for your email of today in relation to your case being re opened. I have checked our system and have seen that the 
matter was re listed on the 22.07.13 and on that date the conviction and sentence that was imposed on the 14.11.12 has been set 
aside and the endorsement on your driving licence will be removed, also any financial penalty imposed will be removed and no 
money will be owed my you.

Hope this information helps you.

Joanne Mifljer
East London Magistrates' Court Thames, Stratford and Waltham Forest Email joanne.miller@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk
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